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  January 17, 2023 

 

 
Honorable Tyisha Walker-Myers 
President, New Haven Board of Alders 
 
Dear President Walker-Myers: 
 
I submit the attached order as a communication to request the City of New Haven to create a revenue-
generating composting plan that includes acquiring equipment (a tub grinder and vacuum units) to collect 
leaves during yearly leaf removal pickups.   
  
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Hon. Darryl J. Brackeen, Jr. 
Alder, Ward 26 
 
Attachment  

 
 

   


